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DATE: January 14, 2000 
TO: 
FROM: David Wolfe, TelecoFunications Division PW.‘ &) 

Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director 

Beth Keating, Legal ‘k. 
Marlene Stern, Legal P I K ~ J  

Docket No. 991685, Item No. 27, January 18, 2000 Agenda RE: 

The recommendation for Docket No. 991685 was filed due to language discrepancies in the 
agreement originally filed between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and BellSouth BSE, 
Inc. Subsequently staff has received an amendment to this agreement which corrects the 
language discrepancies and as a result, staff feels that a new recommendation should be filed. 
For this reason, staff requests that Docket No. 991685 in Item No. 27 of the January 18, 2000 
Agenda be deferred to the February 1, 2000 Agenda. 

There are four dockets listed in Item No. 27. This request refers only to Docket No. 991685. 
The other three dockets in Item No. 27 should remain on the January 18, 2000 Agenda with 
no change. 
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